
PTO Meeting For September 24th 2014 
 
Attendees: Jessica, Jen, Charity, Mary, Michelle, Kim, Regina, Jessica W., Darcy, Kimberly, Sidne, 
Lisa W., Amber, Marla, R. Walker, Ann Walker, Michelle B., Amanda., Jacen, Michaela, Ruta, Witrud, 
Daniel, Tara B., Hazel, Lisa B., Laurie. 
 
Meeting started: 6:00 
 
Guest Speakers: 

• Anne Garret with Oceanside Turkey Trot- Sign up to run the Turkey Trot which is on 
Thanksgiving morning. It's a 5K and $5.00 goes back to your school. 

• Girl Scout Troop ( Silver Award )- Former Ivey Students would to be approved for PTO to 
donate a $100.00 to help them achieve their Silver award. Their plan is to paint a giant 
calculator on the playgrounds to help the kids learn math in a different way. They are getting 
this approved by Mr. Legg and the district. PTO did approve this- 1st by Jen P. and 2nd by 
Jessica C. 

 
President's Report( Michelle & Jessica): 

• We need three people for school site council if you are interested please fill out the form that 
came in your Tuesday envelope last week and return it to your teacher. 

• Kim Cino will be composing a letter to send to the district about our playgound and all the 
accidents that have happened on it. If you have any information on this please contact her at 
kim.cino@sbcglobal.net. 

 
Treasurer's Report(Kim C.): Approved Budget for 2014-2015 school year. 1st by Mary and 2nd by Jen P. 
Please see attached file for Financial Report. 
 
VP Fundraising(Polly): 

• Harvest Fair is October 17th from 4-9 (students are half day that day)Darcy is heading up this 
event you can contact her at darcyclev@gmail.com. We are still in need of some volunteers. 
There will be a Book Fair that night, also tons of other great stuff to do. 

 
VP Fundraising(Mary): 

• Shopper's Reward- We are in need for someone to head this up. 
• Barnes and Noble Night- We will do this in the spring, but also need someone to head this up. 
• Shoe's With a Heart- We collect 2000 pairs of shoes and the company gives us back $1000. The 

shoes go to people in 3rd world countries. We may have someone to do this, but we need more 
help. 

• Dine out Night- Ruby's Diner on the Oceanside Pier on Oct. 8th. 
• Cookie Dough Sales will run from Oct.1- Oct. 15. 

 
VP Educational Services(Jen P.): 

• We still need 3 classroom delegates for Yant, Zimny and Schiller. If you can help out in any of 
these classroom please let us know. 

 
Outdoor School(Katie): 

• Fiesta night is coming up October 4th get your tickets now. 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 

mailto:kim.cino@sbcglobal.net
mailto:darcyclev@gmail.com

